
 

Meeting Minutes 6/26/2017 

In Attendance:   Anna Poe, Gabe McPhail, Pat Lundholm 

 
 

1. We have concluded the vegetation purge of the landfill.  There are still vines and other creepers, but no trees.  
We decided that, prior to considering the use of a Round Up type spray on those vines, that we would make 
one trip to work on them in the fall (manually), and see how effective that is in the spring. 

2. We had a chat with Kenny to make a sign plan, and inquire as to what he sees as positive changes.  In general, 
he is very satisfied with the way things are now, and admittedly averse to change.  Pat was incorrectly under 
the impression that the Selectmen were voting on Single Stream on the 27th, and mentioned that as well and 
there was some conversation about how the layout might accommodate it prior to a full redo of the area.  
Kenny would be interested in seeing a three-dimensional version. 

3. Kenny answered the maggot question:  it hasn’t been much of a problem in the last few years. 
4. On the composting survey: 

a. Anna reported on her meeting with Lindsey at the Sand Bar: she currently fills 4-5 joint compounds 
with garbage, and would participate in composting readily if napkins and the plate liners she uses 
could be composted as well 

b. Anna reported that she also talked with Erin Creelman, who would contribute goat bedding to the 
compost 

c. Pat reported that Betsy Bates and the Union Church chefs have saved food intermittently for a pig 
owner, and would happily do so on a regular basis if their was a steady place to take it. 

5. Anna has had no answer from the usually prompt Mark King; will wait another week before calling. 
6. We looked at the town website, drew up an outline that Pat will get to Jocelyn.  We can revisit it next week 

and see if we like it.  
7. Gabe has not heard back from Andy yet (he is away).  The Wind missed one week, and are catching up, with 

the assumption that Gabe’s article for last week will be in this week. 


